
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

RELEASE OF RESULTS OF MAY, 2023 REGISTRATION EXAMINATIONS  

 

Pharmacy and Medicines Regulatory Authority (PMRA) is pleased to announce 

release of results of registration examinations for pharmacists, pharmacy 

technicians and pharmacy assistants which were administered on 3rd and 4th 

May, 2023.  

Candidates who sat for the examinations are advised to collect their results 

letters from PMRA offices.  

For further enquiries, please contact PMRA on 0212 755 165 / 0212 750 108 

or email at info@pmra.mw during normal working hours. 

 

 

Mphatso Kawaye 

DIRECTOR GENERAL 

30th May, 2023 


